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NOTICE TO CIVIL ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
STREET, SIDEWALK AND DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 

SIEBENMORGEN RD 
PROGRAM YEAR 2017 PROJECT  

 

 The Community Development Department for the City of Conway, AR is soliciting 

response from qualified Civil Engineers for professional services for the design of street, 

sidewalk, parking and drainage improvements along Siebenmorgen Rd. from Lincoln to Ingram 

Street in the City of Conway, AR.   

 Interested parties may obtain a “Request for Qualifications” for this project from the 

Procurement Office, via phone or email at 501.328.6810 or jamie.brice@cityofconway.org.  

Responses should be submitted on or before 10:00am, Tuesday, February 13th, 2018.   

The City of Conway supports equal opportunity in the participation in all areas of capital 

improvements, therefore minority and women owned business enterprises are encouraged to 

participate. RFQ packages can be mailed or delivered to: 

City of Conway 
Attn: Jamie Brice, Purchasing Manager 

1201 Oak St. 
Conway, AR  72032 

 

Envelopes should state "RFQ-2018-1901 CDD-Civil Engineer” on the cover. 

 The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any/or all submittals and to waive 

formalities and technicalities. 

 By Bart Castleberry, Mayor 
  City of Conway 
  


